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May 8, 1986

Carolyn J. Taplin

Energy and Minerals Department
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
Aztec District Office

1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, NM- 8740~~~

~
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/ Re: Central Cha Cha Unit #2
- 1-31-29N-13W s
e e e

Dear Carolyn:
We have filed a sundry notice with the Farmington BLM office proposing
to restore the subject well to producing status. We plan to do this work
the latter part of May or the first part of June.
Sincerely,
PR

‘/‘/’Jim l.. Jacobs
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